JANELLE S. BYNUM
STATE REPRESENTATIVE COMMUNITIES

Happy Valley
DISTRICT 39 North Clackamas

Damascus
Milwaukie
Oregon City

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

April 14, 2023

Timothy G. Sekerak
Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest on House Bill 3572 A
Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak

House Bill 3572 would permit contracting agencies to grant preference to procuring
goods or services from “benefit companies” incorporated, organized, formed or created under
laws of Oregon.

The legislation therefore gives a potential preference for benefit companies in receiving
state contracts and procurement awards. I file this potential conflict of interest today because I

am the member of an advisory board whose mission is to support Oregon benefit companies and
their missions.

Rep. Janelle Bynum
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